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One of CFALA’s primary objectives is to be a premier 
source for professional resources and career 
development. As Chair of the Career Development 
Committee, Frank F. Spindler, CFA, plays a key role in 
advancing that goal. Frank’s countless contributions to 
the Career Development Committee have earned him 
the Volunteer of the Month Award for the month of 
December.  
 

Since joining CFALA, two years ago, Frank has been actively working with the 
Career Development Committee to coordinate many successful events including 
an annual Career Expo, a series of happy hour chats across the Los Angeles 
area, and other networking opportunities offered to all CFALA members.  
 
“We focus on two different groups of people. First, we focus on individuals who 
are just starting their professional careers and are either working on receiving 
their CFA designation or have just received it. Second, we target mid-level 
members who have been in the industry between five and 10 years and are 
interested in new career opportunities,” Frank explained. 

 
“For those individuals that are just beginning their professional careers, we offer 
tips on polishing their resume and interview skills, while others may need 
guidance to develop their networking and communications skills. Our main goal 
is to make our CFALA members aware of the opportunities that are out there.” 

 
Frank Spindler is a portfolio analyst at Payden & Rygel, in the Core Fixed Income 
Group. He manages the firm’s attribution process, structures portfolios and 
monitors portfolio analytics. Frank Spindler earned his B.S. in Business Finance 
from California State University Northridge.  

 


